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Wow, it is hard to believe that we are just 4.5 weeks away from the end of the year! Here at 
OSHClub, we are wrapping up our final days by having a good time with the boys playing Dr 
Dodgeball (our balls have finally arrived!), various card games, lots of running around as well as 
other things. It has been an absolute privilege and honour getting the know and look after the 
boys. We cannot thank parents enough for trusting us with your previous ones, allowing us to 
come up with fun activities for them to enjoy each afternoon. We have loved getting to know 
each and everyone of the families, from parents to children. I know that the staff at OSHClub 
have cherished every moment. From the staff at OSHClub to each family, we wish you all the 
best for the future. Much love, OSHClub. 

A look down memory lane 

Our weekly Wednesday soccer games 
with Rio 

Afternoon Tea!

Important Note: 
If your son has any medication, including asthma puffers and EpiPen's, here at OSHClub, please remember to collect it 
before the 3rd of December as we will not be handing it over to Community OSH. If you have any questions, feel free to 
contact us via email or phone. 



Coconut Banana 
Bread
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Younger boys LOVE their Lego!
Building fortes with our waffle blocks

Frozen yoghurt on a hot day!

Our favourite game: DR DODGEBALL Our successful Jaime Oliver 
incursion 


